
Dear Friends, 

On behalf of Catholic Charities Diocese of Palm Beach, we would like to extend 
our deepest gratitude for the generous, unwavering support of our disaster 
recovery efforts. In the wake of Hurricanes Helene and Milton, and the tornados 
that spanned our communities, the Diocese of Palm Beach family including 
parishes, schools and individuals responded so graciously to our request for 
help. Thanks to your compassionate contributions, we have been able to provide 
essential relief to those affected by recent disasters, offering them hope, healing, 
and a sense of community in their time of need.

Your kindness has allowed us to deliver critical aid—whether it’s food, housing, 
basic care items or emotional support—to families and individuals facing 
unimaginable hardship. It is through your prayers, donations, and volunteer 
efforts that we can continue our mission of serving those most in need.
Indeed, if you or someone you know needs disaster recovery support, please 
contact Catholic Charities of the Diocese of Palm Beach at 561.345.2000 
or by email at disasterrecovery@ccdpb.org.  

In the spirit of Christ and in this blessed season, you have been a source 
of light in a dark time, demonstrating the power of faith, and hope.
We are truly blessed to have such a dedicated and Eucharistic people by our side.

Sincerely, 
The Board and staff of Catholic Charities of the Diocese of Palm Beach


